
 
 
From: Joe Battaglia [mailto:joe.jibb  
Sent: Wednesday, June 20, 2012 8:00 PM 
To: Read, John [John.Read@ATR.USDOJ.gov]

Cc: d[REDACTED]  
Subject: agency model 
 
Mr. Read 
  
I am a reader and I am a bookseller. 
  
I believe strongly that access to a diversity of ideas is critical to our democracy. 
  
I have come to understand that the agency model has helped maintain fairness in 
pricing across bookselling channels. I believe that the agency model is good for 
publishing, good for readers and good for book buyers and booksellers. 
  
Please register my support for a diversity of bookselling channels, a diversity of ideas 
and the agency model. 
  
thank you, 
Joe Battaglia 
 

[REDACTED]




